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October  26, 2017 
 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 

T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

 
 

CPF Halloween Bingo Night 

CPF is hosting a Bingo night tonight from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm.   All are 

welcome!  Students must be accompanied by an adult.  Entry by 

monetary donation.  Students and parents are welcome to wear their 

Halloween costumes if they choose. There will be a concession available. 

The next CPF meeting is on January 16th at 7:00 pm 

CPF is now on Facebook.  Join “Canadian Parents for French – 

Cranbrook Chapter” to get up-to-date information about what CPF is working on and the events they’re 

bringing to our school.  

FREE Magic Show Tickets 

The Big Brothers and Sisters of Cranbrook are sponsoring a Magic Show this Friday, October 27th at the 

Columbo Lodge at 7 pm.  The first 50 people who come to the front office of the school and ask for a ticket 

will get complimentary tickets.   

CPF Santa Claus Parade Float 

The Canadian Parents for French are looking for someone to champion the Santa Claus parade float this 

year.  All the logistics are in place, they are just looking for someone to put all of the pieces together 

(decorations, pulling the trailer, coordinating some volunteers and of course, looking for someone to be the 

Bonhomme!).  The parade is November 24th.  Please email Shanda.fulcher@sd5.bc.ca if you’re interested.  

Art Fundraiser 

You will be receiving an order form for our Art Fundraiser (also attached).  Students are creating some art 

and if you choose you can get the art printed on a variety of items.  Please return the form and money no 

later than November 15th.  If you want family photos printed on any of these items, you can email them to 

the company.  See the attached form for more information on how to do that. 

 

 

October 26 

CPF Halloween Bingo Night 6:30 

 

October 31 

Orange and Black Day 

 

November 1 

PAC Meeting in the Library  

   Photo Retake 
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Free Flu Vaccine 

Those who would like a free flu vaccine can get one from Interior Health on November 2nd and 3rd.  Please 

see the attached letter for more information.   

Parking at T.M.   

Quick Drop-off / Pick-up Loop:  

 If you have to get out of your car, park somewhere other than the loop.  

 Drive near the curb for drop off / pick up 

 30 sec Maximum stopping time;  

 Do not leave your vehicle.  

 Do not block entrance/exit to staff parking lot.  

Staff Lot: No parent vehicles in staff parking lot, along back fence, or beside covered area.   

No Parking at the old Masonic Hall:  In previous years many parents used the old Masonic Hall at the end of 

the road for parking.  This is now a private residence so please be respectful of our new neighbours.   

Kindergarten Pickup:  We ask that Kindergarten parents not use the drop-off loop as Kindergarten students 

are dismissed from their classroom and you must leave your car to pick them up.   

Bus Lane:  The front of the school is reserved for busses during school hours.  Staff and parents cannot park 

along the curb that is painted yellow.  

Thank you for helping us keep our students’ safety a priority during this busy time. 

Save-On Foods Fundraiser 

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% of your purchases towards our 

school!  We use these funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field 

studies.  Thanks to Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook’s schools! 

Photo Retakes 

Those who are not satisfied with the first round of photos have the opportunity for retakes on November 1st.  

Please send the proofs from the last photo and provide some feedback about how you would like the 

photos improved.   

One-to-One Reading 

Can you spare an hour and a half per week?   Why not volunteer with the popular and successful One-to-

One Reading program at the elementary school of your choice? 

Phone Sheila Moore at 426-4309 

Sponsored by Cranbrook Rotary Club and School District #5, Southeast Kootenay. 
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School Website 

Our school website is http://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres/  Take a look for school calendars, bell schedules 

and more.   

Early Dismissal for Parent Teacher Conferences 

Dismissal will be at 2:00 the week of November 20th – November 24th for parent-teacher conferencing.  

Please contact your child’s teacher to schedule a time to discuss your child’s progress.  Busses will be running 

at regular times.    

One-Woman Circus 

Our school was fortunate enough to have two presentations from the “One-Woman Circus”, one in French 

and one in English.  This was a very entertaining, hands-on performance.   
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Garden Club  

The rain clouds 

parted just in time 

for our fall clean-

up party last 

Sunday.  Thank 

you to the parents 

and students who 

came to prune, 

weed and clean 

up our garden 

area.  
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Month at a Glance 

  

Oct. 26 
PAC Hot lunch – Quizno’s 

CPF Bingo Night  6:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

Oct. 31 Orange & Black Day 

Nov. 1 
Photo Retake Day  

PAC Meeting 6:30 pm in the library 

Volleyball: 

girls at AWES 

boys at TM 

Nov. 7 
Volleyball: 

girls at TM 

boys at KOES 

Nov. 10 Remembrance Day Assembly 

Nov. 13 Stat Holiday – school not in session 

Nov. 20 – Nov. 23 Early dismissal – Parent/Teacher interviews 

Nov. 21 French Book Fair 

Nov. 24 School Break – school not in session 

Nov. 30 PAC Hot lunch - Pizza 
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Our Lost and Found is overflowing! 

Please come and take a look for any of your child’s misplaced items.   

We will be bringing any remaining items to the Salvation Army at the beginning of November.   

 

 


